
 
 

CTC sessions from Sat 20th June 
 
Dear members, 
After speaking to many members we are now going to reinstate our popular ‘Social Sessions’. 
As well as ladies and men’s team practice nights. 
 
Courts have been block booked on the system for the foreseeable future to accommodate this. 
We have not removed any member bookings that are already on the system. 
 
Saturday 10-12 Adult Social 
Sunday 10am fun Drills followed by social until 12 noon (new members especially welcome!) 
Midweek senior social – Mondays 10-12 and Wednesdays 10-12 
Adult Social Wednesday evenings 7-9 (all courts) 
Senior associate social – Friday’s 7-9 (3 courts) 
Team practice – Monday night (Men) and Tuesday night (Ladies) 
 
We kindly ask that members maintain social distancing at all times in line with Govt. guidance 
and do not congregate in large groups between play. 
 
We advise that you bring your own hand sanitiser and use regularly, especially before and after 
play. 
There will be a selection of balls available for use in the ball cupboard (one person in at a time) 
but we still advise you to use your own when possible. 
 
The ‘peg board’ is still out of use so please can we ask that you arrange you own ‘fours’ during 
these social sessions and limit them to 5 games if there are odd numbers or members waiting. 

 
Finally, thank you to our members who have paid their fee’s. A polite reminder to those who 
are yet to do so that memberships are due by the end of June please. 
 
Enjoy your tennis and play safe! 
 
CTC Committee June 2020 

 
 


